
More Than 700 Confirmed Dead
in Iraq Last Month

Baghdad, March 5 (RHC)-- Iraq is continuing to see increased levels of violence. The United Nations
confirmed more than 700 people died in Iraq in February alone, most of them civilians, a higher toll than
the same month last year.

The total does not include nearly 300 deaths reported in Anbar province where security forces are fighting
rebels.
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